
MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Education
THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent
FROM: Josh Guymon
DAT E: 01/08/2024
RE: 5th and 6th Grade Band/Orchestra/Choir Presentation

ISSUE: 

The Board of Education will be receiving a presentation on an update to Band and Orchestra 
instruction for our 5th & 6th grade population.
BACKGROUND:
Band and Orchestra has been difficult to schedule at the 5th/6th grade level in the past years.  
District and building administration met with music teachers to develop a plan for band, 
orchestra and choir for this level that will support the students and meet the scheduling 
constraints.  

ALTERNATIVES:
No other alternatives applicable

RECOMMENDATION:
No recommendations are applicable, no action is necessary.

FISCAL NOTE:
There is no additional fiscal impact for the BOE to consider as these positions have been 
previously budgeted but remained unfilled.

ATTACHMENTS:
  Slide Presentation


